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Seguin Chosen for National Testing  
Seguin has been selected to participate in the National Assessment of Educational Progress (NAEP). This nationally 
administered test is given to random samples of high school students across the nation. The results are used to inform 
decisions about how to improve the education system in our country.  

Seniors from Seguin have been randomly selected to participate in math, reading, and science assessments. We will 
test 80 students. Those students will be notified that they have been chosen and will test on February 19. 

There is nothing additional required of the students or the parents. If your student is notified they have been chosen 
and you have questions, please feel free to contact us.  

 

Follow us on Twitter: 
@JuanSeguinHS 

Facebook:  
@SeguinHS 

SPOTLIGHT ON 
LITERACY 

As you know, we’ve been focused 
on literacy skills. I am proud to 
report that our test scores for the 
district benchmark were the 
highest in English II and the 2nd 
highest for English I in the 
district!!!  Hard work pays off!!! 

GREAT JOB COUGS!!! 
 

FEDERAL AID APPLICATION DEADLINE – JANUARY 31 

SHOUT OUT TO GIRLS 

VARSITY SOCCER!!! 

8 – 0 on the season and    
TWO 1st place tourney wins 

so far!!! 


